
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 6 October 2023 

Dates for the Diary  
• 09.10.2023 – Year 11 Enhancement Day 

                      Year 9 Parents’ Information Evening 

• 13.10.2023 – 6th Form Trip to New York 

        For PE fixtures please follow twitter @STMartinsSchPE or click here for further PE 

updates. 

 

Last week we took our Year 11 Geography students to Stratford for their GCSE fieldwork.  

The trip consisted of three separate visits, which aimed to help our students’ practice the 

data collection and analysis skills required for Paper 3 of their Geography GCSE.  We 

travelled by coach to Stratford High Street, the Olympic Park and Westfield Shopping 

Centre where the students’ gathered local residents’ opinions through a questionnaire, 

completed environmental quality surveys, conducted pedestrian counts and drew some 

fabulous field sketches.  

This week in class, they will use their data to conclude ‘How successful has the London 

Olympic regeneration been in the Stratford area?’.  The students were a real credit to St 

Martin’s School and we are very proud of our Geography GCSE students.  Well done to 

everyone for showing such independence, versatility and enthusiasm!  

 

Year 11 Geography Trip 

       Social Media Links:              Facebook                  Instagram               

 
      

 

               

 

It was lovely to see so many Year 7 parents attend the Information Evening held 
at the school this week.  I shared the importance of the relationship between 
home and school to ensure every opportunity of success for our young people.  
We want to continue to improve communication and the relationships between 
the teachers, parents and the year teams.  The Year 7 team are so proud of the 
start the Year 7s have made at St Martin’s, and we have had so many positive 
messages.  If you do have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact: 
Miss Edmeades Head of Year 7 or Mrs Bauers Deputy Head of Year 7.   
 
We look forward to seeing the rest of the year groups at the information evenings 
detailed below:  
 
Year 9   – Monday 09.10.23 
Year 10 – Wednesday 18.10.23 
Year 8   – Wednesday 01.11.23 
Year 11 – Wednesday 08.11.23 
 
Have a good weekend! 

  

 

 

 

 

Head of Year 7:  
Miss Edmeades (Left) 
Deputy of Head Year 7:  
Mrs Bauers (Right) 

https://twitter.com/STMartinsSchPE
https://m.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61550666197602
https://instagram.com/_stmartinsschool?igshid=MzRlODBiNWFlZA==
mailto:sedmeades@st-martins.essex.sch.uk
mailto:ebauers@st-martins.essex.sch.uk

